
Dear Forest Lakes Residents,  

As we all continue to maneuver these unprecedented and extraordinary times, the Forest Lakes 

Community Association reminds all residents of the importance of following the guidelines from our 

local and national health experts. 

Restricting our lifestyles is frustrating but critical to slow the spread of the virus.  Within the past week 

we made the decision to close our indoor shared common spaces (Gym, Pavilion, Poolhouse).  We are 

now issuing new guidance for our shared outdoor spaces.   

As of 3/20/20 our tennis courts will remain open for resident use, so long as these new guidelines are 

followed: 

• No more than four players on a court.   

• You must bring your own water bottles, as all cups and water coolers have been removed from 

all courts. 

• If possible, bring your own supply of sterilizing cleaners to wipe down common surfaces (gate 

handles, etc.) 

All group tennis lessons are on hold.  Individual private lessons will be allowed until further notice.  

Thank you to our tennis professional, Jim Labinsky, for helping determine procedures to follow for all 

private lessons going forward.   

For all other community spaces – athletic fields, basketball courts, sand volleyball court, playgrounds, 

fishing dock at Arbor Lake – we ask the community to curtail these activities.  Always keep social 

distancing in mind and adhere to this policy.  Parents, please reiterate this with your children, no matter 

what their age. 

We are all in this together.  Please be vigilant, be responsible and be kind.  

Derek Duval, President, FLCA 

 

 

 


